
 

SISTER NIBEDITA GOVERNMENT 

GENERAL DEGREE COLLEGE FOR GIRLS, KOLKATA 
 

NOTICE 

18.5.2019 

Pursuant to the resolution adopted in the second meeting (session 2019-20) of the IQAC held on 10
th

 May 

2019, the members of the teaching staff who have joined service on or before 2015 are once again 

requested to submit their prayer for Career Advancement along with all supporting documents to the 

IQAC within 15
th

 June, 2019. 

 
 

Convenor          Chairman 

IQAC           IQAC 

   
 



SISTER NIBEDITA GOVERNMENT 

GENERAL DEGREE COLLEGE FOR GIRLS, KOLKATA 
 

NOTICE 

18.5.2019 

Pursuant to the resolution adopted in the second meeting (session 2019-20) of the IQAC held on 10
th

 May 

2019, the members of the teaching staff who have not yet submitted their academic and research credentials are 

once again requested to submit the same in the prescribed format to IQAC Member Prof. Ajoy Pal / Prof. 

Sanghamitra Chanda  within 26
th

 May, 2019. This is urgently necessitated for finalisation of the Teachers’ 

database and NAAC record. 

 

 

 

Convenor          Chairman 

IQAC           IQAC 

 

 



SISTER NIBEDITA GOVERNMENT 

GENERAL DEGREE COLLEGE FOR GIRLS, KOLKATA 
 

 

NOTICE 

18.5.2019 

 

Pursuant to the resolution adopted in the second meeting (session 2019-20) of the IQAC held on 10
th

 May 

2019, the members of the teaching staff who have not yet submitted their recent passport size photograph for 

college website are once again requested to submit the same to Prof. Bholanath Pakhira within 26
th

 May, 2019. 

 

 

 

 

Convenor          Chairman 

IQAC           IQAC 

 

 



SISTER NIBEDITA GOVERNMENT 

GENERAL DEGREE COLLEGE FOR GIRLS, KOLKATA 
 

NOTICE 

 

18.5.2019 

 

Pursuant to the resolution adopted in the second meeting (session 2019-20) of the IQAC held on 10
th

 May 

2019, the members of the teaching staff who have not yet furnished nominee names for their GPF 

contributions are advised to do the same through collection of the respective form available from the Head 

Assistant of our College Office. The filled-up form needs to be submitted again to the College Office. 

 

 

  

 

Convenor          Chairman 

IQAC           IQAC 

 

 


